
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2024

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY 
SATURDAY 12TH OCTOBER 10-11.30AM – PARENTS DAY

This is an opportunity for parents to take part in the daily routine alongside their children.
TUESDAY 10TH OCTOBER – WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY

We will be taking part in lots of activities to teach the children about their emotions. 
SATURDAY OCTOBER 14TH – RECYCLING WEEK
Bring in lots of recycling in from home which we will be sorting. 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING...
LAMBS 
The children have enjoyed exploring our book with a hook ‘Leaf 
man’, We introduced the weather change and have spent lots of 
time playing outside in the sun and rain. We took part in activities 
incorporating leaves and autumn colours including making their 
very own leaf man whilst exploring colour change. We also 
enjoyed our song of the week “All the leaves are falling down “ 
throughout the topic. This helped focus on supporting the 
children’s visual stimulation and creative side. We have also been 
developing new sensory time ideas and this has been enjoyed by 
all the babies.

FARMERS 
The farmers children have been exploring healthy eating and 
fitness alongside learning about dinosaurs the past couple of 
weeks linking to our book with a hook ‘1, 2, 3 do the dinosaur’. 
The children have loved making their own salt dough fossils and 
researching facts about them, melting dinosaur ice eggs and 
designing their own dino masks. As we have gone on to learn 
about our bodies and balanced diets, we have explored the seeds 
from different fruits and vegetables, made our own delicious soup 
and carried out lots of sensory playdough activities using different 
smelling herbs. Over the next few weeks we will be exploring 
Autumn and about looking after our environment and nature 
around us.

DUCKS 
The ducklings have come back from their break and have loved 
taking part in activities “all about me.” We have spoken and done 
lots of activities linked to what the children like/dislike and how we 
are all different. This helped the children settle in and for our new 
starters to start their visits. We did lots of activities and also spoke 
about how we eat different foods, wear different clothes, listen to 
different music and live in different houses shaped in different 
styles. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT...
We will be continuing exploring Autumn alongside our sensory 
play encouraging the children to explore touch, feel and sound. 
Please could we ask parents to go on walks in the changing 
environment, collect items such as leaves and twigs and bring 
them in to nursery. 


